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March 19, 2020

Dear National University Faculty,

On March 17, we informed you that National University will remain online until
further notice. To ensure the continuity of education for our students, as a
practical matter we will plan to conduct all coursework online through April,
May and June, and until further notice.

We have heard numerous examples of our Academic Program Directors and
Faculty members already redesigning entire course sequences to
accommodate online modality and in some cases the delay of clinical field
experiences and practicums. Thank you for rising to the challenges of the
moment to meet the needs of our students.

We continue to hear updates from national, state and local health authorities,
programmatic accreditors, and licensure agencies. No doubt there will be
further changes to which we will have to respond collectively. Keeping the
health of our students, faculty, and staff, and the continuity of education for
our students at the forefront of our thinking, together we will meet the
challenges ahead.

Each of us is reminded that we must continue to practice guidance from the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and public health agencies to

prevent the spread of COVID-19. Please visit nu.edu/coronavirus for the
latest updates on NU’s response to COVID-19 or contact safety@nu.edu.

Thank you for all you do.

Sincerely,
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David W. Andrews, Ph.D.
President



